
 

DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 
 

 
 
Customers of _____________________ were notified on _____________of a problem with our  

    (system)          (date) 
 
drinking water and were advised to ____________________________________________________ 
                         (recommended action) 
 
We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and that it is no longer necessary to 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                (recommended action) 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 
 
As always, you may contact _________________________________at ______________________
                           (contact person)                                (phone)     
 
 
or ____________________________________________  with any comments or questions.
                                                  (mailing address) 
 
 

 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who 
may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, 
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing 
copies by hand or mail. 

 
This notice is being sent to you by _______________________________________________ 
   
PWSID#: _________________ 
   
Date distributed: ___________       
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